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The Information Technology department needs to perform regular network maintenance
that may impact the availability or functionality of some of our online services on Sunday,
February 19th from 07:00 AM to 12:00 PM Pacific Time.

Internet access will not be affected to or from campus, and not all SOU online services are
likely to be impacted, but please plan any work you need to do on Sunday around this
maintenance window to minimize the risk of disruption or loss of work.

We appreciate your understanding as we perform this necessary maintenance on our core
systems.

Sincerely,

The Information Technology Department
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